Resort Village of Cochin
Council Comments: 5 of 2021
March 18, 2021

Registration of Security Cameras

Council of Cochin urges all residents who have outside security cameras to register them as suggested below.  The Village has already registered the ones it controls.

Rural Community Consultative Group & RCMP in conjunction with Citizens on Patrol

The Rural Community Consultative Group (RCCG) & Citizens on Patrol Program (COPP) is developing a security camera registry open to everyone in the RM of Meota and Municipalities within the boundary of the RM (including Cochin).  The security camera registry is an investigative tool created to assist police with investigations when they occur in your neighborhood.  You can help protect your community by registering your security camera(s) with this program.  When you have your security cameras registered, the information will be shared with the RCMP.  They may contact you to view your security footage only if an incident has occurred in your area. They do not have access to your footage, and will ask for permission to view the footage, if they feel it will help in the investigation.
The security camera registry is voluntary and easy to complete. The information you provide to the RCMP and COP program will remain confidential. 
If you wish to register your security camera(s) with this program, please complete this form and turn it in to the RM office in Meota, or email to dean@dcdirtwork.com.  (Dean is a coordinator of Citizens on Patrol and is assisting in the security camera registration process.)

	Name
	

	Physical Address
	


	Business Name (if applicable)
	

	Phone Number
	

	Cell Phone
	

	Email Address (optional)
	

	Security Cameras (type and how many)
	


	Camera Angle(s)
	


	Street(s) Camera is facing (including back alleys)
	


	Parks/Open areas Camera is facing (if applicable)
	


	Camera records to (please circle) : CD / DVD / USB 
	



Comments:
